
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2022

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
WC 3RD OCTOBER – SPACE WEEK
FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER – DIWALI 

Dress in bright colours for colour party - £1.00 donation for RSPCA.
WC 24TH – 28TH OCTOBER – HALF TERM

MONDAY 31ST OCTOBER  – HALLOWEEN PARTY 
Dress as up for a day of spooky fun.

FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER – BONFIRE BAKESALE

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
What a start to the September term! We have been very busy 
introducing all of our new children and families into our nursery and 
getting to know all about their likes, dislikes, family backgrounds, 
how they enjoy spending time as a family and ensuring they feel 
part of our nursery family. 

As an overall setting we have started to learn and explore our new 
season Autumn. We love Autumn in our woodlands area and are 
privileged enough to have lots of natural experiences right on our 
doorstep. We have just recently been learning about animals and 
habitiats, changes in the enviroment and carrying out lots of 
exciting forest school activities.

In our Lambs room the children carried out a forest school week 
where they baked, had sensory play and had smores around their 
campfire roleplay.

In the Ducks room they have been carrying out lots of forest school 
creative activities, making collages and conker rolling in paint.

In Farmers they have had a great response from their recent 
Autumn scavenger hunt home world bag! Thankyou to all parents 
returning their bags for show and tell and uploading their photos to 
parentzone! 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
During October we will continue throughout all rooms to explore 
Autumn in more depth and challenging the children in forest school 
activities.

In Ducks we also have a new member of our team Mr Duck, our 
nursery bear. Mr Duck coming home and spending time with our 
children and families.


